
 

DAY 3, 28.02.24, from LOWER TREGINNIS, WALES 
 

Today, in the farm, we saw a sheep giving birth. The sheep had triplets but luckily we saw 2 
of them being born by the time we got there. One of them was born 20 minutes earlier. We 
are so grateful that we got to see such an amazing moment- a moment that would be 1 in 1 
million . 
 
We will never forget it. After that, we groomed the donkeys: there were 4 and their names 
were Maria, who was 22 years old, Marco was 16 years, the youngest, and Smiley was 30 
years old and Loopy Lou was 24 years old. After that we took the donkeys on a walk but 
sadly Smiley couldn't come because he was too old to be taken on a walk. The donkeys 
behaved pretty well so we didn't have to let go. When we brought the donkeys back, Jess 
immediately put the donkeys back in their shed because the wind was bad for their huge 
ears. 
This was Year 6, by Terye,Ana and Ethan 
 
While Year 6 was out with the donkeys, Year 4 and 5 baked some chocolate biscuits! After 
lunch, we went for a long walk climbing some hills and small mountains. The weather was a 
bit cold , the ground was slippery and muddy but it was an amwzing view! I really liked 
climbing on the rocks. 
 
In the evening, we worked with wood : we were sawing, using a hammer for chopping them 
then used the hydraulic log splitter for cut them in half. 
. my favourite was the hammer! 
 

By Kleon, Mark, Yusuff and Millie 

 

  


